
     

 

 

Hillside Junior School 

Weekly Bulletin 
Week 20 – 8th February 2019  

Half Term 
We break-up for half term on Friday 15th  Febru-
ary at 3.20pm  School will re-open on Tuesday 
26th February at 8.50am.   

Diary Dates  
February: 
Mon 18th Feb—Fri 22nd Feb— HALF TERM 
Mon 25th Feb  – STAFF TRAINING DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED  
March: 
Thurs 7th Mar—World Book Day/Dress-up Day 
Mon 11th Mar—Year 3 Trip to National History Museum 
Tues 12th Mar—Parents’ Evening—3.30-6pm 
Thurs 14th Mar—Parents’ Evening—3.30-6pm 
Mon 18th Mar—Year 6 Trip to Westminster Abbey 
Tues 19th Mar— 5ST Trip to The National Portrait Gallery 
Tues 19th Mar—Year 6 Trip to Junior Citizen Event 
Thurs 21st Mar— 5G Trip to The National Portrait Gallery 
Wed 27th Mar—Year 3 Roman Day  
Fri 29th Mar—Last Year 5 Swimming for Spring Term 
April: 
Tues 2nd April—Year 3 Roman Bath Exhibition—9.15am in 
the School Hall  
Fri 5th April—END OF TERM—1.30PM 
 

PTA Events 2019  
Please see below all the events arrange by the PTA for 
this academic year.  Further details will be sent in due 
course. 
 
14th February – Non-uniform Valentine’s Day  - Red 
Theme 
15th March – Red Nose Day 
29th March – Surprise Room for Mother’s Day 
4th April – Easter Fair/Cake Stall and Raffle 
23rd May – Non-uniform Crazy Hair Day 
14th June – Surprise Room for Father’s Day 
12th July – Non-uniform Day 
12th July – Mini Summer Fair 
22nd July – Year 6 Leavers’ BBQ 

Parents’ Evenings 
Parents’ Evenings will take place on Tuesday 12th 
March and Thursday 14th March.  Further de-
tails will be sent out after half term. 

Year 6 Volunteers Needed 
We need parent volunteers who could listen to  
children read in Year 6 on either a Monday or 
Wednesday from 2pm—3pm.  If you have a valid DBS 
and can spare some time please contact the school 
office.  Thank you.

Uxbridge Rock Show 
Over half term The Harrow and Hillingdon Geological 
Society are holding a ‘Rock Show’.  It’s a fascinating 
exhibition for all ages.  Please see attached flyer for 
further details.   

The Elms Sports          
The Elms are now taking  
bookings for clubs starting after half 
term.  Please book your child’s place online at 

 

Parking 
We have been contacted by a local resident who has 
complained about parking in Addison Way.  Please do 
not park across driveways and be considerate to lo-
cal residents when dropping off or collecting your 
child. We are fortunate in that there are few parking 
restrictions in the school’s vicinity, therefore please 
ensure your car is parked legally. Thank you.   

Non-uniform Valentine’s Day 
To celebrate Valentine’s Day, Hillside PTA have 
organised a non-uniform day on Thursday 14th 
February for the children.  Children can wear 
something red for a £1 donation.   

https://www.elmssportinschools.co.uk/myaccount/login.php

